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Dear «Salutation», 

When you gaze into the sky on a clear, winter night countless shining stars are visible. During the Christmas season those stars remind us of the special star that appeared in the east as a guide to the birthplace of the promised Savior. Those who followed the star proclaimed the Savior’s birth as they traveled to Bethlehem. 

At Bethany Lutheran College we are thankful that we don’t have to travel far to hear the good news of the saving Gospel proclaimed. During daily chapel services, in the classroom or anywhere on campus, the students and staff are blessed to hear and learn about the most precious gift of all — the birth of their Savior. Our hope is that when students leave Bethany they joyfully share the precious message of the Savior’s birth with all people.

We are thankful that the Lord continues to provide Bethany Lutheran College with enthusiastic students, talented and dedicated faculty, staff, friends, and family that share our love of the Gospel, as well as the resources needed to continue the important mission of the “One Thing Needful.” 

As we celebrate the miracle of our Savior’s birth this time of year, will you please consider helping Bethany in its continuing effort to offer a quality, Christ-centered education? 

Rejoice this Christmas season and everyday as you proclaim the Savior’s birth to the world.

Sincerely,
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Dan R. Bruss, Ph.D., President

Bethany Lutheran College

«Address_Name»
«Address_Line_1»
«Address_Line_2»
«City»  «State»  «ZIP_Code»
